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Greene vs. Century National Insurance
Company, et al.

Year: 2003
Court: Arizona Court of Appeals, Division 1
Case Number: 1 CA-CV-95-0145; B144789p.

UP filed a letter brief requesting publication of decision because the case resolves the question of the
ability of the policyholder to claim public adjuster fees as an item of damage where retention of the
public adjuster was necessitated by the insurer’s bad faith conduct.

UP's letter brief was written pro bono by Amy Bach, Esq.

 

https://uphelp.org/amicus-briefs/greene-vs-century-national-insurance-company-et-al/
https://uphelp.org/amicus-briefs/greene-vs-century-national-insurance-company-et-al/
http://www.uphelp.org/

